
 

Kia ora whanau! 
 

Our Matariki celebration this week has been awesome.  We would like to 
thank all whanau who popped into our school and be part of the fun activities 
our  teachers planned.  Enjoy your Matariki holiday tomorrow everyone. 
 
Board of Trustee elections take place this September.  Over the upcoming 
weeks information about the BOT election process will be shared via school 
newsletter and our Facebook page.  Inside this newsletter is an insert to        
introduce everyone to the process.  If you have time to give and are keen to be 
part of how our school is governed over the next 3 years, please consider 
standing as a parent representative.  Being on the Board of Trustees is a very 
important job and all BOT members ensure that our school management is 
looked after and that our school is compliant with all Ministry of Education  
requirements.  We also get to create some awesome projects for our tamariki 
along the way. 
 
Nga mihi 
Mr M  

MIDDLE SCHOOL NEWS: from Room 12: 

Room 12 has had a very busy term, we had camp in week one where we got to visit                   
"The Footsteps of Kupe" at Manea in the Hokianga and learn all about how Kupe travelled to    
Aotearoa and his adventures with Te Wheke. Next up was sign language week where we taught 
all of the school different signs, were featured in the newspaper and had an amazing mufti day 
celebrating sign language. This week we are busy with Matariki learning and celebrating with the 
rest of our school doing activities such as star gazing, Tititorea, Haari i te whare.  Rongoa -         
Kumarahou Balm and more. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
                                            

Thursday 23rd June, 2022 (Term 2, Week 8) 

  

OUR VISION  
 

  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 
“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

SENIOR SCHOOL NEWS: from Room 23: 
 

Tēnā koutou katoa, 
In term 2 Room 23 Kaupapa was ANZAC and MATARIKI .  Our students prepared an 
interview based on the Matariki stars and ANZAC. They created their list of          
interview questions, then investigated, and researched for the required information. 
They developed their artwork into a background and worked with their peers        
preparing themselves to be filmed and finally sharing their video with the class. They 
also created a Kahoot Quiz that reinforced their research in ANZAC and Matariki. 
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Kaitaia Primary 
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proudly       
sponsored by: 

 
* PAINT   WALLPAPER     * BLINDS       * CURTAINS * 

DULUX     * JACOBSEN   * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

Kaitaia Primary School 

                               Kia Ngawari (Be Kind) ____________________ 

Who are my Go 
To people right 

now? 

Where are my 
Go To places 
right now?  

What is my Go 
To phrase right 

now?  
 

What activity 
can I do right 

now?  

How can I show 
aroha for others 
and myself right 

now?  

What skills do I 
currently have? 

Papātuanuku 
It's my job to get myself back to Rongomatane or down to Tangaroa.  

It’s also my job to let others know how they can support me right now. 
What can I do to get myself back to Rongomatane?  

What can others do for me right now? 
What can I do to get myself down from Tūmatauenga to Tangaroa?  

MANA POTENTIAL at Kaitaia Primary School (Managing my own emotions) 
Mana – uniqueness, culture, Whakapapa, creativity, spirituality, gifts and talents, goals, taonga tuku iho. 

Rongomātāne 
Peaceful and happy, 

engaged 

Māui-tikitiki 
Becoming unsettled, 

having some          
difficulties 

Rūamoko 
Agitated and  upset 

 

Tūmatauenga 
Angry, melting down, 

not coping 

Tāwhirimātea 
Seeking help to reset 

myself 

Tāngaroa 
Taking action to    
restore myself to 

Papatuānuku. 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Friday 
9.45am—10.20am 
 

We will have whole school Assemblies in our Hall every Friday between 
9.45am and 10.20am.   Parents/Caregivers are welcome to attend. 

Banking 8.30a.m. 
 
 

Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your child 
would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach them to 
save. 

24 June Matariki Holiday - no school today and the All Blacks are in Kerikeri  

29 June BOT meeting at 5.15pm 

1 July Whole school assembly in our Hall from 9.45am—10.20am 

6 July Mid-Year school reports come home today 

8 July Whole school assembly in our Hall from 9.45am—10.20am 

8 July Last day of Term 2 

25 July Term 3 begins today 

 

Have a safe and happy holiday break everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 
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Kaitaia Primary School Newsletter 

Community Notices 

 

Study Centre Spaces Available! 
Another special mention about our Study Centre this week whanau.  We 
have about 5 spaces available for new students to be part of this group.  
Study Centre operates out of Room 10 every Monday, Tuesday and Friday 
from 3pm to 5pm, during the school term.   
 
All of our students in Study Centre are given extra tuition from trained 
teachers (Mr M, Mrs T from Room 9 and Matua Corey) in Handwriting, 
Spelling, Reading Comprehension and Times Tables in Maths.  We are also 
starting a NZ Histories project this term about The Migration Story - how 
Polynesia was discovered by the early Polynesian explorers.   
 
We welcome parents/caregivers to come along and see their child’s          
progress at Study Centre.  It really does give our students a boost in learning 
in key areas of the curriculum.  Registration forms are available from our 
school office. 

- - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 

Matariki Celebration Week at KPS  
20-23rd June, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all of our visitors this week who came to share time with us celebrating 
Matariki.  We’ve had a lot of fun and have learned a lot about how special Matariki is.  
We hope everyone who visited our school this week enjoyed their time with us.  We look 
forward to sharing more school events with you in Terms 3 and 4. 
 
Nga mihi nui ki a koutou. 
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Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School Notice 


